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M Gma i| Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

Case # CPC-2023-153-CU-DRB-SPP-MSP

janinebircoll@gmail.com <janinebircoll@gmail.com> Mon, May 15, 2023 at 6;32'\6/';
To: Katy.yaroslavsky@lacity.org, Dylan.sittig@lacity.org, Jarrett.thompson@]lacity.org,
council@babcnc.org, plu@babcnc.org, tlongcore@babcnc.org, katie.knudson@lacity.org,

ameetkeny@hotmail.com

To All Concerned,

| am writing as a concerned homeowner in Bel Air Park. | strongly object to Education First’s
(EF) proposal to acquire The American Jewish University’s property for their stated purposes.
Their responses to our neighborhood’s concerns have been inadequate in terms of safety
considerations for a large population of residents, students, faculty, employees and visitors
along the Mulholland corridor. There currently exists several schools and religious institutions
and a Cultural Center within just a few miles. The corridor is already heavily populated on a
daily basis. This has been a major safety concern for many years. With EF now proposing
changes to the CUP, these concerns will only be magnified and the dangers increased.

Respectfully submitted,

Janine Bircoll
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